
A brief statement of interest: 

o I am pleased to express my interest in the At-Large Board Member positions at 
Architectural Research Centers Consortium (ARCC). With a strong background in 
design education and extensive experience in leadership, I am incredibly interested 
in this position as my commitment to research, practice, and teaching with my 
experience, aiming to create a more progressive momentum within ARCC. 

 

Over the past three years, I have had the privilege of serving as a conference proceeding 
coordinator and research workshop task force member at the Interior Design Educators Council 
(IDEC) where I have been deeply involved in service. Prior to the IDEC activity, I was a student board 
member at Environmental Design Research Association (EDRA). During the period, I organized the 
student scholarship, student workshop, as well as student conference awardees. My commitment 
to organizing the members' research outcomes and following achievements has been a 
cornerstone of my work. I am enthusiastic about bringing this dedication to the role of At-Large 
Board Member positions at ARCC. 

o I am particularly interested in this position because of the opportunity to lead the 
ARCC activities, where I made my first presentation of research in 2017. Due to my 
experience as a student and as a faculty member, I am uniquely qualified to 
enhance ARCC's visibility and attract a diverse group of researchers. The 
organizational and documentation skills I possess will facilitate effective 
coordination in order to ensure a cohesive and robust organization with high 
performance levels. 

o I am excited about the possibility of serving as At-Large Board Member and am 
committed to fostering a professional learning environment and achievements at 
ARCC. Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to hearing from you 
soon. 

 


